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PTFA Christmas Market  
Wednesday 27th November 
3.30pm to 5.30pm  
We have a number of stalls 
including knitted toys, crafts, 
refreshments, name the teddy 
and much more. 
There are also hoping there will 
be a visit from Father Christmas! 
Come along and enjoy the fun with all your 
friends.  

 
Stay and Play 

Rockets & Moons had their 'Stay and Play' this 
week and it was great seeing all those parents 
coming along to see what our youngest pupils get 
up to in our fantastic Superstars unit. 

Kitchen – Christmas Raffle 

Our kitchen team are once again having a 
Christmas hamper raffle.  The hamper will include 
lots of festive food and wine.  Tickets will be sold 
from the office at £1 per strip.   The ladies are also 
holding a “Decorate Olaf” competition for the 
children, pictures to decorate will be given out at 
lunchtimes on request. 
 

Reading Volunteers 
Our Chair of Governors would like to give a 
massive thank you to those parents and other 
volunteers who have been coming in to hear 
children read in school. If you are free and would 
like to help hear our children read in school 
please get in touch and we will sort out Child 
Protection clearances (DBS) and training for you. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Respect 
Can we please remind parents and carers to talk 
with respect to staff in school and to each other 
on the playground. Our children watch and listen 
so if parents and carers are not showing respect 
then they will think it is ok not to show respect as 
well and then they end up in trouble. 
The vast majority of parents and carers are 
amazingly supportive and polite and we want to 
thank you for your support, patience, 
encouragement and smiles! 
(We try to do a perfect job but can't always be 
perfect!)  

 

Anti-Bullying 
Last week was Anti-bullying week and on 
Wednesday we had a special assembly on World 
Kindness Day. 
The vast majority of our children are exceptionally 
kind, caring and respectful but there are always 
some children who need to learn to be more 
caring.  
Please know that we take bullying very seriously 
and if you are concerned about your child in school 
(they don't always tell us) then come in or 
telephone and we will deal with the situation 
appropriately. 
Thank you for your 
patience while you allow 
us to teach our children 
how to resolve 
problems and learn to 
be kind and caring 
people. 
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Flu Vaccinations 
Nasal Flu vaccinations will be taking place in school on Weds 27th November for all children whose parents 
have given consent. If your child is absent on the day or you have not yet given consent but would like your 
child vaccinated there will be a catch-up date arranged soon. We will send out another form to those who 
did not reply last time so that your child may be included in the catch up session, should you wish. If you 
have taken your child to the GP Surgery to be vaccinated please contact the Immunisation Team 
on:  0333 3583397 (Option 5: East Lancs/Bwd Imms Team or Option 6: Central Lancashire Imms Team) – 
This will ensure that the child’s consent form is removed from the catch up folder to prevent the child 
from being vaccinated again.  

 
Tik Tok and Social Media Reminder 
Please ensure you know what your child is doing on-line and make sure their settings are 
set as private so undesirable people do not get access to their information or worse. 

 

This Week’s Star children (Well done!)  
Well done to the children who achieved the Star of the Week. The Star of the Week is for Reading (Read books; Love 

books; Share books) every week this half-term apart from in the final week when we will be doing our usual 

handwriting winners and Shining Stars. It is fantastic when we see children loving their books so much! We are so 

pleased with our brilliant WOW children who were noticed by staff in school for doing something that made us go 

'wow!' in their behaviour, attitude or effort in work. Congratulations to the VIP children for making good decisions or 

demonstrating one of our core values (we all enjoyed a hot chocolate with Mr Mitchell in the afternoon).  

 Stars of the Week WOW Award VIP Award 

Moons (N) Chloe Faye Avayah 
Rockets (R) Cody Nyko Reece 
Dorado (Y1) Mya Marks Jenny 
Orion (Y2) Bentley Lily Emmie 
Hercules (Y3) Tyler Lily Callum 
Pegasus (Y4) Dylan Sophie Ryan 
Leo (Y5) Andrew Alfie Finley 
Phoenix (Y6) Kay-Cee Maria Charlie 

 

 
Many thanks for your support   -   Mr Mitchell 

 
 

**If you have changed your contact details, need to update medical information or any other personal 
details please let us know in the office so we can update our records** 
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Key dates for the coming half-term 
 
Wednesday 27th November – Seven Stars Christmas Fair 3.45pm-6pm (with a special visit 

by Father Christmas!) 

Thursday 5th December – Christmas Cracker After-school club 3.30 - 4.30 (free! – run by 

Leyland Baptist Church in the school hall) 

Friday 6th December – St Marys Church carol concert for Years 3 to 6 

Monday 9th December – Christmas Unwrapped visits to Leyland Baptist Church (Y3 to Y6) 

Thursday 12th December - Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 12th December – Christmas Cracker After-school club 3.30 – 4.30 (free! – run by 

Leyland Baptist Church in the school hall) 

Tuesday 17th December - Nursery and Reception Christmas performance (9.30am) 

Tuesday 17th December - Years 1 & 2 Christmas performance (1.30pm) 

Tuesday 17th December – 1.15pm to 2.45pm Year 5 trip to Worden High School for 

performance of Mary Poppins 

Wednesday 18th December - Years 1 & 2 Christmas performance (9.30am) 

Wednesday 18th December - Nursery and Reception Christmas performance (1.30pm) 

Thursday 19th December – Cakes and Carols event (9am). 

Thursday 19th December - House-point winners' party (pm) 

Friday 20th December - Shining Stars reward party + Handwriting competition winners 

Friday 20th December - school closes for Christmas at 2pm (after school club on until 4pm) 

 

 
REMEMBER TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE (class and school information) 
Remember to like us on Facebook 
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